
Indiana State University Chapter of the 

American Chemical Society Student Affiliates

Minutes of Meeting #7

January 31, 2008

Time: 5:30 p.m.

Place: Science 018

Officers: R. Chase (President), A. Melberg (Vice-President), M. Schulte
(Secretary), R. Galloway (Treasurer), M. Updike (Social Coordinator), L. 
Rosenhein (Faculty Advisor)

Total Members in attendance: 10

1. Kids & Chemistry

Thanks to the participants in January’s Kids & Chemistry!  The Five Colors 
from One Solution demonstration went great.  The next event will be February 
16; see an officer to sign up or suggest an experiment.  We have already had a 
few people show interest in one of the future events – thanks for your time and 
effort!

2. Devaney Elementary Science Fair Outreach/Cub Scouts Outreach

We have 2 important community service activities coming up.  The 
Devaney Elementary Science Fair will be Thursday, February 21 in the evening.  
The Cub Scouts activity will be Monday, February 25, starting at 6:00 p.m.  We 
will be having meetings to plan for these two activities on Tuesday, February 12.  
The Devaney meeting will be first, at 5:00 p.m.; the Cub Scouts meeting will be at 
6:00 p.m.  Both will take place in the ACS office.  Please consider helping at one 
of these activities since they are great opportunities for us to get our name out in 
the community and promote chemistry to local students!

3. Relay for Life

We have decided to pair up with the ISU Pre-Med Association for the 
Relay for Life.  They could only get a few members for their team, so the 
presidents of the two groups figured that we could do more united than separate.  
Beth Neeley and Kelli Spoonmore are serving as co-captains for this event; 
contact one of them to sign up for the team (eneeley@indstate.edu or 
kspoonmore@indstate.edu).  Be thinking of good ideas for raising money, 



besides asking for donations from family and friends (which we will be doing as 
well).

4. Meeting Days

Many of our members are having to miss all of the meetings this semester 
due to the MCAT review class being on the same days at the same time.  We are 
considering changing the day and/or time for meetings, but only if we can find 
another day/time that works for more people.  We discussed this at the meeting 
and it looks like they won’t be changed unless m ore people give suggestions for 
better days/times.  Don’t forget, you can still be involved even if you can’t come 
to the meetings!!!
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